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Season's Greetings 

Dear Piping Enthusiast, 
  

Wherever you find yourself in the great world of Piping during this Festive season, we wish you 

a most enjoyable time, followed by a happy, healthy and prosperous 2018. Thank you for your 

custom this year and we look forward to being of service to you again in the not too distant 

future. 
   

                           

                        

                     
 

                                                                            Yours aye, 
  

James Begg, Gavin Begg, Lisa Begg, Bill Begg, Donald MacInnes 
  

Begg Bagpipes 
The Chall Building 7 Kirkintilloch G66 1QF United Kingdom 
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